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Dear Parent/Carer             30th November 2023 
 
Re: Christmas Parties 
 
Following the early completion of the programme of works, we are delighted to confirm that we can 
now hold Christmas parties in the school hall! 
 
As such, Early Years and Key Stage One (Opal, Amethyst and Sapphire) will have a Christmas 
party on Tuesday 12th December 2023. 
 
Key Stage Two (Ruby, Emerald and Diamond) will have their Christmas party on Wednesday 13th 
December 2023. 
 
Both parties will take place in school time on the afternoon but children can come to school on the 
morning dressed in their party clothes. 
 
We have taken the decision not to charge for the parties as we appreciate how expensive this time 
of year is for parents/carers but would be very grateful if each child could bring in a donation of 
party food for everyone to share. If you are unable to make a contribution that is absolutely fine 
please do not feel under any pressure to do so. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 

    Westcroft 

Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 

Co Durham 

DL13 2NU 

Tel: 01388 528218 

         Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk 

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

tel:10847279

